
 Cemetery Commission MEETING MINUTES 

June 14, 2010 

Meeting called to order at 7:15PM by Chairman Upham. 

Members present: Commissioners DeMoranville and Douillette.    

Guests present:  None   

Minutes of Meeting held on May 17, 2010 were read and approved. The minutes will be entered 
into the Towns Records and Website.  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1.  The commissioners reported on their assigned cemeteries.  

2. Commissioner Upham presented the list of town owned cemeteries. Each Commissioner has 
a copy. 

3. Identified problem areas in each cemetery. It is agreed that each commissioner will review 
his/her assigned cemetery and list problem areas that need to be rectified on a need basis 
with priorities listed as 1 and less important as 3.  This list will be compiled for the next 
meeting with Chris Reed and Chris peck attending for their input. 

4. Commissioner Douillette will meet with Ms. Vezina to discuss the letter that was written to the 
commission regarding the references to the history of the Hafford Cemetery. 

5.  After reading the letter of Stacy Cornell and Louis Costa Jr. verifying lot ownership, the 
commission authorized the cremated remains of Louis Costa to be interned on top of the 
grave of Patricia A. Costa, his wife at precinct Cemetery. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  Two trees are remaining at Precinct Cemetery on the grave of Richards.  Commissioner 
Upham will notify Mr. Richards to have them removed.  

2. Commissioner Upham will have cabinet keys to the cemetery records made for all 
commissioners. 

3. Each Commissioner will review the current commissioner cemetery rules and regulations for 
the purpose of up-dating them.  This issue will be addressed at the next meeting. 

COMMUNICATIONS: 

Letters from Stacy Cornell and Louis Costa Jr. 

Pay all Bills: Motion by Commissioner DeMoranville, 2nd and approved. 

 



There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:22pm 


